
Monoclonal
Antibody 
IV Therapy 

CareSouth Carolina Hartsville will only be 
administering Monoclonal IV Therapy on 

Wednesday, January 19 & Friday, January 21. 

APPOINTMENTS ARE RECOMMENDED.

Monoclonal Antibody Therapy is available to anyone, including
 children, newborn babies, who have a positive COVID-19 test

and are high risk for progression to severe COVID-19, including 
hospitalization and death.

Please contact our Infusion Department at 843-758-0044. 

UPDATE


